
 
 

SMT Club 

Report of the Event 

 

Venue, Date & Time   : A-413, 08-03-2025 (02.00 PM to 4.30 PM) 

Brief of the event 

            The SMT Club of MCET conducted a fun quiz event titled “Brain Binge.” Students from the 1st, 

2nd, and 3rd years were invited to participate. All events were held under the supervision of Dr. T. 

Muthukumar, AP/Mathematics. The primary outcome of the event was enhanced insights. All activities 

organized aligned well with the key motto and adage of the SMT Club. The event commenced at 2:00 PM 

on March 8, 2025. The opening remarks and foreword were delivered by the faculty in charge, Dr. T. 

Muthukumar, AP/Mathematics (SMT). This was followed by the quiz competition. 

Quiz Competition 

             A quiz competition was organized by the SMT Club members, particularly 2nd and 3rd-year 

students. The event was held in Room A413 and was a resounding success, witnessing enthusiastic 

participation from students. 

The prize winners of the competition are as follows: 

• First Prize-  Ms.Selvaharshni (727623BCS024), Ms.Yogashree  (727623BCS066) 

• Second Prize- Mr.C.Lalithkishore (727623BCS103), Mr.K.S.Ragupathy (727623BCS091) 

• Third  Prize- Mr.G.Predeepkumar (727623BIT084) 

• Fourth Prize- Mr.Kavi Praneesh LM (727624BAD077), Mr. Dharaneesh J (727623BAM009) 

Memories of the events  

      



 

     

 

 

The program has been completed successfully and students spent their good time on 

this event.  

 

 

 

 



 



 



 
 

SMT Club 

Report of the Event 

 

Venue, Date & Time   : A-313, 15-05-2025 (02.00 PM to 4.30 PM) 

Brief of the event 

            The SMT Club of MCET organized a guest lecture titled “Quondam Technique” as a part of the 

World Quondam Day Celebration. Students from the 1st year CSE were invited to participate in the 

event. The celebration commenced with a welcome address by Mr. B. Vijayaakash, who set the tone for 

the day by highlighting the significance of Quondam Day and the spirit of unity it fosters among students 

and alumni. The highlight of the event was the guest lecture delivered by Dr. T. Muthukumar, 

Assistant Professor, Department of Mathematics. The lecture, titled “Quondam Technique”, was both 

inspiring and insightful, focusing on real-life experiences, career guidance, and the transition from college 

to the professional world. Students actively participated in the session, asking thoughtful questions and 

engaging in meaningful discussions that provided them with clarity, inspiration, and motivation for their 

future endeavors. 

Memories of the events  

       

 

The program has been completed successfully and students spent their good time on this 

event.  

 


